
 

 

     

      
 
 

 

 

January 6, 2022 

 

Re:  Reinstatement of Masking Order 

 

 

Due to the recent rise in COVID-19 cases, effective immediately, all personnel working on all 

terminals must wear a mask.  This applies to everyone working inside and outside.  Failure to wear 

a mask will result in a person being checked out for the day.  Repeat offenders can face further 

disciplinary actions up to and including termination of employment. 

 

 

   

Gina M. Petrille      Lee W Cole Jr 
Gina M. Petrille      Lee “Woody” Cole, Jr. 

PMTA Vice President      President, ILA District Council 


